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SB 475 

Relating to youth care centers 

 

SB 475 expands educational services provided by Juvenile Detention Education Programs 

to include juveniles in youth care centers within detention facilities. There are currently 

eleven juvenile detention centers in the state of Oregon however only one site in 

Roseburg has a youth care center which will be affected by the bill.  

 

The bill does not change the total State School Fund formula however it will cause a shift 

in the distributions of the revenues; distributions will shift from the Roseburg School 

District which is currently providing these education services, to the Juvenile Detention 

Education Programs. The shift in revenue distribution is estimated to be $161,782 for the 

2015-17 biennium.  

 

The Education Subcommittee recommends SB 475 be reported out do pass. 
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